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ATTN: Document Control Desk, 10 CFR 72.44(d)(3), 10 CFR 72.4 
Director, Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, · 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Materials License No. SNM-2511, Docket No. 72-26 
Diablo Canyon Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation 
Annual Radioactive Effluent Release Report for 2014 

Dear Commissioners and Staff: 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 72.4 and 10 CFR 72.44(d)(3), this letter provides the report of 
the quantity of radionuclides released to the environment in liquid and gaseous 
effluents due to the operation of the Diablo Canyon (DC) Independent Spent Fuel 
Storage Installation (ISFSI). 

For the year 2014, there were no releases of liquid or gaseous radionuclides to the 
environment from the operation of the DC ISFSI. The basis for this statement, as 
documented in the DC ISFSI Updated Final Safety Analysis Report, is that the 
HI-STORM 100 System does not produce any solid, liquid, or gaseous effluents 
while in storage. In addition, the all-welded construction of the DC ISFSI 
Multi-Purpose Canisters precludes the release of radioactive effluents from the 
HI-STORM 100 System. 

PG&E makes no new or revised regulatory commitments (as defined by NEI 99-04) 
in this letter. 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact 
Mr. John Knemeyer at (805) 545-4472. 

Sincerely, 

~A.t--1.~-~ 
James M. Welsch 

BNSM/64120620 

cc: Diablo Distribution 
John M. Goshen, NMSS Project Manager 
Thomas R. Hipschman, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 

A member of the STARS (Strategic Teaming and Resource Sharing) Alliance 
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